
From: mkeller  
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2017 4:55 PM 
To: Wendell, Andy <andy.wendell@chelanpud.org> 
Cc: Hartman, Suzanne <Suzanne.Hartman@chelanpud.org> 
Subject: RE: Advanced Two Way Meters 
 
Chelan County PUD IT Warning: 
Please use caution! This is an external email with links or attachments.  
Thank you Mr. Wendell. 
 
I will be at your meeting for sure.  Every day I see articles regarding unsafe levels of EMF's, 
inaccurate billing, or house fires directly related to these meters.  In fact there was just a study 
completed in the Netherlands showing billing inaccuracies of up to 583%. If there are hundreds of 
supporting testimonies, there must be thousands opposed.  Hopefully, the Commissioners will choose 
to act in a manner that is in the best interest of the consumer and not in support of some unsafe 
technology.  I suggest you look at www.stopsmartmeters.org.  And there are many more web sites 
ass well.  
 
Regards, 
 
Michael Keller 
 
Michael Keller 
 

-------- Original Message -------- 
Subject: Advanced Two Way Meters 
From: "Wendell, Andy" <andy.wendell@chelanpud.org> 
Date: Mon, April 03, 2017 1:08 pm 
Cc: "Hartman, Suzanne" <Suzanne.Hartman@chelanpud.org> 
 
 
Michael, 
 
Thank you for your comments. I've been active over the last seven years researching the 
Advanced Metering Technology and how this technology can benefit our customers and our 
ability to deliver safe, reliable and low cost power. With over 50 Million meters deployed 
nation wide, the advanced meter industry has done a lot in the way of responding to health, 
security and data privacy concerns. A quick google search will yield hundreds of testimonies 
and opinion on the health of RF and smart meters. Providing our communities and 
customers factual based decisions is a value of ours. In an effort to be open and transparent 
about what facts we've learned about this technology, what the benefits are and how we 
aspire to use it- we've developed a wide spectrum of community meetings including two in 
your area.  
 
Please join us so we may further the discussion. 
 
a). Chelan Chamber of Commerce, April 13. 6:30 PM 
b). Chelan Earth Day, April 15 9:00AM-4P 
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.stopsmartmeters.org&d=DwMFaQ&c=UFACIOAgGpMNe7glHTyWnkdnGv-MOCky1SEhaWd2_pQ&r=I_dSW9KnV-C4sxOTw4fUaS26YSoJ632bknp4odjKB0U&m=UvCyIbFlagWdmnqvG3O8d-gMFtnC3f516Z4hw7IzA1o&s=hHoH_1_axw9F1c8o1BbJ-27lKsapdvvPlTsDxicLhkA&e=
mailto:andy.wendell@chelanpud.org
mailto:Suzanne.Hartman@chelanpud.org


Best regards, 
 
Andy Wendell 
Director Customer Service 
Andy.wendell@chelanpud.org 
509-661-4562  
 
 
From: mkeller  
Sent: Saturday, April 01, 2017 9:39 AM 
To: Hartman, Suzanne <Suzanne.Hartman@chelanpud.org> 
Subject: RE: Take charge of your power 
 
Chelan County PUD IT Warning: 
Please use caution! This is an external email with links or attachments.  
No disrespect meant to you personally Suzanne, but the moron that came up with this idea probably 
considers breakfast cereal and Fritos to be an optimal diet.  The health ramifications to these 
meters are devastating.  Having one of those things on your home quadruples (if not more) the 
amount of EMF one is getting... and multiply that by 000's when they are all over a community...not 
to mention the proven inaccuracies in billing elsewhere in the country.  One would think that health 
would be considered over the ability to "drive by" and take a reading. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michael Keller 
 
 

mailto:Andy.wendell@chelanpud.org

